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Quick notes
We are so close to the finish line of our first quarter! I am so amazed at the growth I have seen from the students in this short amount of time. I believe a break is well deserved after the all of the hard work your children have put in for the past 9 weeks. 
Even though this is a break, I am sending a Track-Out Packet home on Friday with review work from this quarter. All students are expected to complete the majority of the packet but it is not for a grade. The work is being sent home as a way to keep the students thinking about school and to continue reviewing the new information learned  this quarter so nothing is forgotten over break.
Quarter 1 conferences are being help on Monday, Oct. 3 from 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM. Please sign up for a conference by following this link http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090e45aba62fabfc1-quarter. Please sign up as soon as possible so you can get the time that fits your schedule best. If you have any questions about signing up, please feel free to email me!
This week’s Tuesday folder is filled with a lot of information about things going on at SCES. Please be sure to review the contents in the folder.
I hope everyone has a fun and safe Track-Out!!!

Important Dates
September 30
Track-Out date
Report Cards go home
Early Release
· Students will be dismissed at 1:15
October 24
Track-In date
Classroom Wish List
· Sandwich bags
· Notebook Paper
· Colored Card Stock 

Thank you to the parents who have contributed.









Natalie
ClassDOJO Corner!
Our Class DOJO Champion of the Week is Natalie. This is her third time being our DOJO Champion. She continues to impress me with her willingness to work and stay on task. She follows directions quickly and is usually sitting and waiting for further instruction. Natalie is also willing to help me with any task I ask of her. Thank you for setting a great example in the classroom! 
Every week the points are reset and all students will have the same opportunity to earn ClassDOJO Champion of the Week.

Our Week at a Glance
Math: In math, we are learning multiplication and division strategies. 
Science: In science, we are wrapping up our unit on States of Matter. Ask your child what he/she has learned so far! You might be surprised with what they know.
Reading: In reading, students are following characters up and down and Story Mountain. We are also watching how a character changes from the beginning of the story to the end.
Writing: In writing, students are preparing to publish a personal Narrative. They are working on revising and editing their first draft to make it better.

Weekly news letters can be found on my website: rollinson.weebly.com
